
From: Curson, Connor [mailto:Connor.Curson@powerex.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 11:55 AM 
To: Tech Forum 
Subject: BP-18 Rate Case Parking Lot Issues 
 
Powerex appreciates the opportunity to provide topics for discussion during BP-18 Rate Case 
workshops. However, Powerex does not have any topics to suggest in addition to those that have 
already identified by BPA. 
 
Powerex appreciates the workshops and discussions that have already taken place and we look forward 
to being further engaged throughout the BP-18 Rate Case proceedings. 
 
Sincerely, 
Connor Curson 
 
Connor Curson 
Trade Policy Analyst 
connor.curson@powerex.com 
P: 604-891-6028 
C: 604-671-7656 
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